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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mentees, 
Welcome to Pitzer College! I am so excited to meet you all soon and spend four amazing days surfing, hanging out at the beach, and getting to know each other! 
My name is Erin and I’ll be a sophomore this year. I grew up as an American abroad in Singapore and Hong Kong, and I plan to study economics with a minor in chemistry. Outside of class, I manage human resources at the Shakedown Café and I run my own cosmetics business, Candela Cosmetics. I also love to hang out by the pool and explore the areas around Claremont. 
My favorite thing about Pitzer would definitely be the academic environment—the small class sizes are really conducive to involved learning and professors are always available for support.. Pitzer is also one of the most caring communities I have ever been a part of. I know some of you might be nervous about coming to college, but rest assured that there are plenty of people (like me and other mentors!) who are more than willing to do whatever it takes to make your transition as smooth as possible. 
OA was one of the most memorable experiences of my freshman year. It was also where I met some of my closest friends. This year, Emily, Jack, Shivani and I are excited to take you to the famous San Onofre State Beach where we will be surfing and camping by the ocean. Together, we hope to make your first-year experience as exciting and memorable as possible. We can’t wait to meet you and we hope that you all have a wonderful time at Pitzer! Until then, don’t hesitate to reach out to me at erjung@students.pitzer.edu if you have any further questions or just want to talk! 

Best wishes, 
Erin Jung 
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